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 Patricia Hughes SUPPRT2015/5550/P 21/11/2015  23:51:01 I am pleased to see improvements planned for this house.  This housing in this part of Leverton St is 

nineteenth century, and much if it in need of being brought up to the standard expected in the twenty 

first century.  This will improve the housing stock in the area.   The plans look attractive and generally 

in keeping with the style in the area.

32 Leverton St
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